Advertisement - Seeking Expression of Interest (EoI) for BNBL Interns

The Office of Alumni Association and the College Management is happy to inform that Bhutan National Bank Ltd. (BNBL) is looking for 12 interns (6 male and 6 female) for the CSR Program – Promotion of Financial Literacy & Youth Engagement. The interns are required to take part in this program for the duration of 3 months w.e.f. 1st August, 2019.

Therefore, on behalf of BNB, the Office of Alumni Association of GCBS and college management would like to seek EOI from our recent graduates.  

The criteria for the selection of intern are:

1. A passion for marketing

2. Excellent verbal and written communication skills

3. Outstanding skills in preparing & delivering presentations

4. Skills to convince & negotiate terms

5. Willingness to travel across the country

The following budget has been allocated for the intern recruits for a period of 3 months for the duration of the program:
[image: image1.png]BudgetHead | Qty. (no.s) Duration Rate Total Amount
Monthly Stipend |12 3months 10,000.00 360,000.00
Daily Allowance |12 45 days 1,000.00 540,000.00
Total Budget 900,000.00





If you are genuinely interested to participate in this program, kindly send your EOI along with following details to email: rinchendorji.gcbs@rub.edu.bt :
· Name 

· Course and Major completed from GCBS

· Contact number

The last date of EoI is on 26th August, 2019 before 1:00 P.M.

(Rinchen Dorji)

Contact # 17411189

